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PHONICS NUMERACY 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have had a fantastic week. The 
children  had a lot of fun and excitement 
during our class trip. The change in routine 
and thrilling hands-on experience they had 
will help to deepen their learning, as it will 
open up their minds to new things. 

 

A heartfelt thank you to each and eve-
ry one of you for taking the time to attend 
our parents-teachers conference. It was 
wonderful to meet you all. Looking forward 
to seeing you again, especially at the Christ-
mas Concert  next Friday. 

Weekly bits and pieces... 

This week, we have learnt all 
about “g”. We have learnt its 
sound, some words beginning 
with ”g”, and practised writing 
lowercase “g”.  We also made 
“grapes” art and craft. 

This week learnt to compare ob-
jects based on size. Three ob-
jects were compared to decide 
which was big, medium or small. 
For activities, we used shapes, 
common classroom objects and 
the characters in the story 
”Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears” to practice the vocabu-
lary. 

Topic–Celebrations (Christmas)  

This week’s topic is about     
Christmas Celebrations. We     
discussed “why and how“ people 
celebrate Christmas. 

Literacy – We read a book called 
“The Selfish Crocodile”, which is 
in reference to our lesson about 
showing kindness. 

 Our class starts at 8:00am, please make sure your child is 
at school on time 

 Thursday is PE day - please send your child to school  
wearing the PE uniform and running shoes.  

 PLEASE, NO UNHEALTHY FOODS FOR SNACKS— healthy 
snacks - fruit, yogurt, crackers, cheese.  No cakes or   
packets of cookies.  

HOUSEKEEPING Save the Dates 

LITERACY/TOPIC 

 Wednesday 14th December 
2022—Class Party—Children 
are permitted to dress 
casually. 

 Friday 16th December 
2022— Christmas Concert 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 


